

FROM OUR HOME TO YOURS

November/ December 2019

"It's the Holiday Season..."

and Mrs. Bush's is busy spreading joy throughout our home and community. From our delicious Thanksgiving meal to the splendid sounds of the season, we look forward to this time of the year.

We have lots of wonderful activities planned that we hope you can enjoy with your friends and loved ones.

Soon our elves will begin to decorate the halls and the trees and Mrs. Bush's will turn into a Christmas wonderland. One that will bring joy to all who enter.

This year we've added some new events as well as kept some of our favorite traditions. Please take a moment to look over this newsletter, so you are up to date on all of our happenings.

"While the merry bells keep ringing, Happy Holiday to you!"

Have you had a great experience with the care at Mrs. Bush's Personal Care Homes?

Did you know that we have a very active Facebook page which continues to grow by likes every week? Positive reviews from our *amazing families* like you help others feel confident about choosing Mrs. Bush's PCH for their loved one too.

Could you take 60 seconds to go to Mrs. Bush's Personal Care Homes on Facebook and share your positive experiences?

We look forward to sharing these reviews with our staff and others. THANK YOU!



On Nov. 9, 2019 we honored our Veterans with a ceremony.
Everyone here at Mrs. Bush's is grateful for your service!

UPCOMING EVENTS

Events listed in this column are open to all. We encourage you to join us!

CHRISTMAS IN THE COUNTRY CRAFT SHOW DECEMBER 7TH, 10AM-2PM

Come and shop with us! We will have over 20 vendors and crafters, unique handmade gifts. Shop local and support small businesses. We will also have a basket social and homemade soup for sale!

SOLSTICE MEMORIAL SERVICE DECEMBER 12TH, 6PM-7PM

Our annual memorial service, where we remember all residents who passed away within the last year.

CHRISTMAS PARTY- CHESTNUT RIDGE DECEMBER 14TH, 1PM-4PM Please see Christmas Party invite attached. RSVP to Carrie at 610-381-1009 or carrie@mrsbushcares.com.

CHRISTMAS PARTY- COUNTRY VIEW DECEMBER 15TH, 1:15PM Please see Christmas Party invite attached. RSVP to Carrie at 610-381-1009 or carrie@mrsbushcares.com.

CHRISTMAS PLAY- "COME LET US ADORE HIM" DECEMBER 22^{ND} , 2:30PM

Our residents are putting on their first ever play! Join us for the true story of Christmas.

"You've Got Mail!"

Do we have your email?

Email is a great way for us to send friendly reminders of upcoming events, our new bulletin as well as a great way for us to send non-medical information (unless requested) about your loved one

Send an email to carrie@mrsbushcares.com to add your email to the list!

From the Kitchen

Holiday Meals

With the Holiday's quickly approaching please keep in mind our reservation quidelines.

We appreciate the courtesy of advanced notice for planning and food ordering purposes. It is important for us to know if a resident is going out and if so, the approximate time and whether a light lunch is needed prior to going out. Guest reservations are available on a first come, first serve basis, ONE WEEK prior to the Holiday. Due to the capacity of our main dining room, we will limit the number of guests per resident to 4 guests. Under special circumstances, we may make adjustments. In the past we have had to call a majority of the families to find out their meal plans. This year we will not be making phone calls, all reservations will need to be made thru the office. If we do not hear from your family, we will assume the resident will be staying in for the holiday with no guests arriving. Once our dining room capacity is met we will not be able to accept additional reservations.

Weekend Meals

Saturday and Sunday reservations, must be made by Friday 3pm.

Weekday Meals

Daily reservations for our noon time meal must be made by 10:00am of that day or by 2:00pm for the supper meal.

Birthdays

If you would like to supply a birthday cake for your loved one during the noon meal, please contact the kitchen 3 days prior. We ask that you please supply a full sheet cake.

If you need to contact the kitchen, our direct number is (610) 381-1007

Christmas Fun Friday

12/6- Wear your favorite Christmas socks

12/13- Dress like your favorite Christmas Movie Character 12/20- Wear your favorite Christmas Sweater

Caroling

Throughout the month of December we have many groups coming in to spread Christmas Cheer.

These groups will be set up in the café areas before or after meals or they may carol the hallways at 6pm for your listening pleasure.

Catholic Mass

Qur Lady Queen of Peace church will now offer Catholic Mass at Mrs. Bush's, the first Tuesday of every

Gift Ideas for Residents

Did you know that we have some awesome gift ideas for your loved one who has everything?

- 1. Outing gift certificates
- 2. Hairdresser gift certificates
- 3. County Store gift certificates
- 4. Massage gift certificates

If you are interested in purchasing a gift certificate for your loved one, please contact Carrie at 610-381-1009 or carrie@mrsbushca

Our Christmas Trivia

Elf will be back in action starting December 2nd! Find the elf each day, answer the trivia question and be enter to win a Christmas prize pack!



Dec. 31st: New Year's Eve Party Feb. 14th: Valentine's Day Party